BIRMINGHAM TOWNSHIP, CHESTER COUNTY
RECRATION, PARKS AND OPEN SPACE COMMITTEE (RPOS)

DECEMBER 16, 2019

Vice-Chairman Chuck Feld called the meeting to order at 7:01 in the Township Building.
The following were in attendance:

Chuck Feld Vice-Chairman, ROPS Committee
Jim Rosenthal Member, RPOS Committee
Dave Shields Member, RPOS Committee

Absent from the meeting was Anne Siemer, Bob Socash, and Judy Jensen.

APPROVAL OF THE NOVEMBER 18, 2019 MINUTES

The minutes of the November 18, 2019 RPOS meeting were approved, as written: all in favor.
BILLS

No bills reported.

Budget

Concerns about the budget cut at Birmingham Hill might be tight because of the number of
trees along the trail in need of removal or pruning. In addition, much of the fencing is in need
of replacing. The pricing from Fence works was discussed. Also the need of the installation of a
dog waste station will have to be put on hold.

ENTRANCE SIGNS AT BIRMINGHAM HILL AND SANDY HOLLOW

The signs are in poor condition and hopeful that can be replaced this winter.
No new business

The next ROPS meeting January 20, 2020

With no public comment the meeting adjourned at 7:40 pm

Respectfully submitted

Charles Feld vice-chairman



